
 
 

 
 

 
 

Date: 05-11-2024 
 
To 
On- Line Surveillance Department 
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai - 400 001 
Scrip Name: 544244 

  

 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 
Sub: Reply to clarification sought with respect to significant movement in price of Company’s 

security at BSE Limited 
 
This is with reference to your email reference no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/ 2024-2025 / 2787dated November 
04, 2024, wherein you have sought clarity on the significant movement in price of Company’s security at 
BSE Limited, in the recent past.  
 
We would like to inform that there is no event, information and / or announcement, which is required to 
be informed to the Stock Exchanges in terms of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, which in our opinion may have a bearing on the price movement of 
the Company's scrip. The movement in the price is purely market driven and is based on the market 
conditions. The management of the company is in no way connected with the movement in the price of 
the scrip. 
 
 Further, we would also like to confirm that the Company has been regularly disseminating all unpublished 
price sensitive information from time to time in terms of the Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and we assure you of Company's continued adherence 
to the same.  
 
Kindly take the same on your record. 
 
Thanks & Regards, 
For Gala Precision Engineering Limited 
 
 
 
 
Pooja Ladha 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
Encl.: As above 
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